



April, 22, 2024

Dear Sir or Madam:

As I am sure you are aware, June 10, 2024 marks the 100th Anniversary of our Cenotaph. The Beaverton Legion in collaboration with the Beaverton Thorah Eldon Historical Society would like to hold a service celebrating our Cenotaph. We would like to hold the celebration on Sunday, June 9, 2024.

With your permission, the parade will form up at the Fire Station on Bay St. at 12:15 PM with the march off set for 12:45 PM. The parade will proceed to Bay St. to Osborne St. to Simcoe St. to the cenotaph, for the service to start at 1:00 PM. Once the celebration is complete, we will proceed on Simcoe St. to the Shortiss Cafe where we will break off.

In the interest of public safety we would like to have the following intersections closed for the parade and service:

- 1) Osborne St. at Bay St.
- 2) Simcoe St. at John St.
- 3) Simcoe St. at Mara Rd.

If you require any further information, please contact me at

Yours Truly;

Heather Hoover Secretary Royal Canadian Legion Branch 135